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March 12, 2014 
Dear Friends, 

I am in awe of what God is doing with the prayer movement in our state as well as the entire the South East 

region.   We all know that we are in the season of the OPEN DOOR in the Hebraic Year of 5774 and we have 

literally seen door after door open to Pray Georgia as we seek the will and heart of Father God.  For the past 6 

months we have experienced growth at a level that has superseded anything I could ever imagine.   The Lord 

has revealed to us a strategic organizational model and is bringing the leaders one by one to partner with us to 

fulfill the vision He has given us.  He is also connecting us with other ministries and organizations to support 

their efforts through strategic level intercession.  Connecting is such a powerful thing.  I think about a chain and 

how one link of a chain represents only a link, but when they are joined together and are connected they form 

a chain that can be used for a specific purpose.  Think about it, isn't that powerful?  We individually are the 

links and when we come together we form a instrument that God can use in a totally different way. 

As we continue to grow and step out into the vision God has given us to Contend As One for our State, our 

Region and our Nation we need resources to help us accomplish the tasks at hand.  I am asking if you would 

prayerfully consider sowing seed into this crucial ministry that impacts the destiny of our state?  We have 

recently introduced our Gideon’s 300 Partner Program and are looking for those interested in partnering with 

us at a level of $25 or more each month.  You can find more information about this on our website 

at www.praygeorgia.com.   You can also give a one time gift online via our website. 

We are continuing to update and enhance our website to provide information and resources.  Please visit us 

and let us know what you think and what you would like to see.  We are in the process of developing a 

Calendar of Events, not just for Pray Georgia but for any event related to the restoration, reformation and 

transformation to the state of Georgia.  We welcome the submission of any events you may be involved with. 

We would also ask if you are interested in getting updates on Pray Georgia and upcoming events and prayer 

initiatives to please complete the contact form under Contact Us.  This will help us to identity where everyone 

is located as we may need to contact various areas of the state for specific initiatives and gatherings.  

Thank you for your prayerful consideration of a donation and/or partnership with Pray Georgia.  If you prefer 

not to give online, you can mail a check to P.O. Box 472, Midland, Georgia 31820. 

Contending As One, 

Lynn Alderson 

 

“The most natural 
food is fruit” 

-Morgan A. 

Lynn Alderson 
Apostolic State Prayer General 

http://www.praygeorgia.com/

